
From: Richard Pettit-Mills [pettit@doctors.org.uk] 
Sent: 03 April 2008 23:50 
To: NARHI Ulla (ENTR) 
Subject: EU Proposal on Patient Information 
Hello, 
 
I�m a doctor working in Bristol. I feel that I should respond to this EU proposal. It seems to be 
unnecessary and could potentially lead to unnecessary prescribing or even people buying 
drugs from uncontrolled sources like the internet. I would be interested to know why drug-
company provided information given directly to patients is deemed necessary? Has there 
been a degree of lobbying from the drug companies? 
 
Dr Richard Pettit-Mills 


